
Electronics policy

Mobile Phones

Children should not arrive with mobile phones unless parents have specifically
asked for their child to have access to one. Mobile phones brought to Holiday club
will be labeled and stored safely with a member of staff. Mobile phones will be
returned at the end of the day.

Game Devices

Children attending Just for Fun Holiday club are not allowed to bring Gameboys,
PSPs or Nintendo DS devices to Camp unless on a specific games day we have
organized.

Music players/MP3 players

Children are asked not to bring music players to the holiday club as we can provide
music through our own speaker system.

Computers and Tablets

Children are not allowed to bring any type of computer to Holiday club but are
permitted to bring a tablet on a specific games day we have organised.

A final thought about bringing valuable items to Camp

Just for Fun Holiday club is a place for children to have fun and to learn respect
for other members of our community, as well as their property. Just for Fun
Holiday club will not be responsible for lost, damaged or stolen items. We strongly
urge children not to bring objects of significant or irreplaceable value to Just for
Fun.
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